
Blwyddyn 4 – Autumn Overview 

   

Topic 
Our topic this term is ‘INFLUENCERS’. We will look at influential people in the world as 

well as influential people in the past and how they have impacted our lives, or aspects of 

the world that we live in. We will particularly look closely at the influencers in our lives 

including William Morgan. This will give us the opportunity to contact given organisations 

for more information.  

 

We ill have the opportunity to draw and paint our influencers and learn new sketching skills 

for portraits. In addition to all this, we will be looking at modern influencers, such as our 

amazing World Cup team, who have qualified for the World Cup. This will give us the 

opportunity to look at what they do to prepare, including keeping fit and their diet.  

Language, Literacy and Communication 
During the Autumn term, we will be looking at grammar rules, spelling rules and patterns along 

with recapping our understanding of phonics and sounds. The genres we will focus on are 

Newspapers, argument and, letter writing and poems. Our class novel is The Great Fire of 

London, whilst we will also be reading a range of books linked to our topic ‘Infulencers’, these 

books will be from the series, ‘Little People Big  Dreams’. In our lessons, the children will have an 

opportunity to develop their oracy, reading and writing skills through various types of activities. 

They will be working independently and be given group work tasks to enhance their group work 

and communication skills. We will also be developing our Welsh skills through drama activities, 

reading and writing. The children will learn to write about themselves and others, talk about 

hobbies and also learn about Wales. There will be weekly Mandarin lessons with various activities 

i.e oracy and writing. 

Health & Well-being 
The health and well-being of the children is extremely important to us at Esgob Morgan. 

Therefore, we will be continuing our daily well-being time in the afternoons where we focus 

on getting outdoors for fresh air, having some mindfulness or yoga chill time. As the 

weather warms up, we will be getting outside for ECO time to build on our outdoor skills. 

We will take part in regular circle time and collective worship times, and focus on our 

school values. Our aim is to keep children smiling and happy. Together We Aim High! 

Maths and Numeracy 
In maths, we will be recapping previously learnt concepts and developing on them further i.e place 

value and the value of digits. This term, we will be focusing on using all four operations in different 

contexts and learning how to apply these skills in a real-life context. There will also be 

opportunities for learners to apply their mathematical skills across the curriculum i.e using their 

measuring skills whilst cooking applying their skills during Humanities lessons etc. Pupils will 

also be given the opportunity to read the temperature, measure length in different metric 

units and apply this to the perimeter of shapes.  

 

 


